
 

WE THANK YOU! 
As a result of the Marrow Registry Drive held February 7th at St James School,  
87 swabs were collected. 

Thank you to those that helped get the word out, thank you to the volunteers that 
helped during the event and most of all thank you to all those that took the step in 
helping save a life by registering for the Bone Marrow Registry.  

For more information about the bone marrow registry or to register online please visit 
www.BeTheMatch.org 

 


